
January 2022

Fellow Members and Honored Guests,

It is hard to believe we are in January 2022. 
For those of you that attended the general 
membership meeting in December; thank you. 
For those that couldn’t make it I will quickly 
recap it.

For some unknown reason I was reelected as 
President, Tuck Arnold is once again my Vice 
President. The new board members are Jim 
Salvatore, Steve Vaughn, and Tuck Arnold.

Monthly Rides
Steve Vaugh has generously agreed to be the 
Monthly Ride Committee Chairman. Mem-
bers this year are Tim Dirkes, Bill Cuddeback, 
Chuck Gallant, and Dennis Ince. They are al-
ready hard at work on this year’s rides.

Dinner Dance
You should of all received your invitation for 
this year’s Dinner Dance. A huge thank you 
to Jerry and Margret for the use of their barn. 
Don’t forget January 22 nd at 5:00pm, see you 
all there! Please RSVP by mail, text, or email 
tomlaff58@outlook.com.

Please keep Steve Tellam in your prayers, as 
I am writing this he is in the hospital battling 
covid.

	 Happy Trails,
	 Tom Laff
	 2022 President

Upcoming Events:
Dinner Dance
January 22, 2022 at 6:00pm
Moss Hacienda
25274 Camino de Terara
Descanso, CA 91916
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